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San Felice, 4 December 2023 
 
To all FEPA Members 
cc. FEPA Board 
 
 

Subject: FEPA Awards Program 2024 – Call for Nominations 

The Board is pleased to invite nominations for the 2024 FEPA Awards program based on the 

attached  Guidelines. 

The FEPA Awards Program 2024 includes the following awards: 

1. FEPA medal for exceptional service or support to organised philately - 2023 

2. FEPA medal for exceptional philatelic research – 2023 

3. FEPA certificate of appreciation for outstanding philatelic societies 

FEPA medal for exceptional service or support to organised philately  

Nominations may be presented only by member federations.  

Nominees must be individuals, not groups of two or more people. 

Only one medal may be awarded. In exceptional cases, an additional medal may be awarded “in 

memoriam” in case of the person's death since 1st January of the year concerned. 

FEPA medal for exceptional philatelic research  

Nominations may be presented by member federations by email.  

The research must be published at the earliest after 31 December 2022.  

Nominated entries must be presented both in pdf file and in one copy, sent to respectively 

The FEBA Board shall appoint a panel of experts to assess the entries and suggest the best of them. 

If the best research has been performed by two or more people, a maximum of two medals may be 

awarded at the discretion of the FEPA Board. All other people concerned shall receive a certificate 

of appreciation. 

Only one medal may be awarded. In exceptional cases, a second medal may be awarded as well. 

Runners-up shall receive a certificate. 

Please note that  
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a) the publication period has been set to last year only, as the new provisions make it 

possible to present one year’s publications in the following year. Hence, runners-up of the 

previous year are no longer considered as candidates.  

b) publications MUST be presented as a PDF file to allow sharing them with the panel and 

within the Board. This helps to avoid problems with the delivery process, as experienced in 

the last years in receiving the paper copies. However, paper copies are welcome as 

additional support for the Board’s final decision. The shipping address will be circulated 

after the Board meeting venue is decided. 

FEPA Certificate of Appreciation for Outstanding Philatelic Societies  

Nominations may be presented only by member federations.  

Please note there is no deadline, as the Board will consider applications all year long. 

For any questions, please refer to gmorolli@gmail.com. 

Best regards. 

Giancarlo Morolli 

To simplify and streamline nominations, please use only the relevant forms herewith attached. 
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